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NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF CHILE EXPRESSING INTEREST IN CONTINUING AS VICE CHAIR OF WORKING GROUP 1 (WG1): INTEGRATED PUBLIC POLICIES FOR PRODUCTIVE EMPLOYMENT AND DECENT WORK WITH SOCIAL INCLUSION 
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The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI)—Department of Human Development, Education, and Employment – Employment and Labor Section—and has the honor to express, in connection with the Second Technical Preparatory Meeting for the XX Inter-American Conference of Ministers of Labor (IACML), held on August 4 and 6, 2017, in Washington, D.C., the interest of the Ministry of Labor and Social Welfare of Chile to continue as Vice Chair of Working Group 1 (WG1): Integrated public policies for productive employment and decent work with social inclusion. 

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI)—Department of Human Development, Education, and Employment – Employment and Labor Section—the renewed assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.
Washington, D.C., October 11, 2017
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CIDTR00184E05�








